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Product Discontinuance Notice 
 

 

Part Number Discontinued: DTA-2152: 2x HD-SDI/ASI input/output for PCIe 

Date of Issue: November 12th, 2019 

Effective Date:  January 1st, 2020 

 

 

DISCONTINUANCE DETAILS: 

• Manufacturing of the DTA-2152 is becoming increasingly difficult because various 
components used on the DTA-2152 have reached end-of-life. 

• DekTec will discontinue the manufacturing and sale of the DTA-2152 per January 1st, 2020. 

 

 

REPLACEMENT / ALTERNATE PART: 

DTA-2172: 2x 3G-SDI/ASI input/output for PCIe 

• The DekTec DTA-2172 supports all functionality of the DTA-2152 in the same form factor. 
Additionally, it supports 3G-SDI input/output. 

• The DTA-2172 uses a different type of BNC connector: 75-Ω micro-BNC. A micro-BNC to 

BNC converter cable is required to connect a cable with a regular BNC connector to the 
DTA-2172. 

• The DTA-2172 and DTA-2152 are compatible at API level. However, changing from 
DTA-2152 to DTA-2172 requires recompilation of your software as well as a different 
DekTec driver: ‘DtPcie’. 

 

 

LAST TIME BUY: 

• Orders will be accepted until January 1st, 2020. 

• Upon acceptance by DekTec, such orders will be firm and final and not subject to any 
reschedule, cancellation, or termination by the buyer unless accepted in writing by DekTec. 
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

 DekTec Digital Video B.V. 
Godelindeweg 4 
1217 HR Hilversum 

The Netherlands 

Tel: +31 35 2030100 

Mail: info@dektec.com 

North America DekTec America Inc. 

1020 W. 124th Ave., Suite 100 
Westminster, Colorado 80234 

USA 
Tel: +1 303 318 4298 

Mail: infousa@dektec.com 

United Kingdom DekTec UK Limited 
The Barn, Orchard Lea 

71 Harefield Road 

Rickmansworth 
WD3 1ND 

United Kingdom 

Tel: +44 (0) 1923 771100 

Mail: infouk@dektec.com 
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